
 

 

Naval Surface Warfare Center Indian Head Division 

Career Opportunities 

  

Agency Overview: 

As a DoD Energetics Center and leader in the Navy’s energetics enterprise, our workforce 
provides energetics research and development, manufacturing technology, engineering, 
testing, manufacturing, and fleet support. We accomplish this with expert personnel utilizing 
flexible, modern facilities. We are dedicated to safety, customer satisfaction, high quality, and 
environmental compliance in support of the warfighter.  NSWC IHD employs a primarily 
Maryland-based workforce of nearly 2,700. NSWC IHD also has two official detachments and 
six off-site locations, including sites in Picatinny, New Jersey; McAlester, Oklahoma; Rock 
Island, Illinois; and Ogden, Utah; and employees stationed throughout the world. 

The command’s capabilities address all aspects of the energetics technical discipline 
including: basic research, applied technology, technology demonstration and prototyping, 
engineering development, acquisition, low-rate production, in-service engineering/mishaps, 
failure investigations, surveillance, EOD technology/information and demilitarization. 

When the military experiences problems with current weapon systems or encounters new 
threats on the battlefield, NSWC IHD answers the call to provide the solution. 

Vacancy Information:   

NSWC Indian Head Division employs a variety of persons in professional, technical, 
administrative, clerical, contracts, finance, logistics, business, IT, technician and trade 
occupations. We are looking for scientists and engineers in many different disciplines and we 
offer employment opportunities for high school and college students. Interested candidates 
are encouraged to submit a resume to the NAVSEA resume database via the appropriate 
link below. 

NSWC IHD is an Equal Employment Opportunity employer 

Scientists and Engineers: 

NSWC Indian Head Division hires scientists and engineers in a variety of disciplines to 
support our mission requirements. From a B.S. to a Ph.D., there is a place for you here.  

As a civilian engineer or scientist, you may be working with explosives; propellants; 
pyrotechnics; chemicals; rocket, missile, gun propulsion systems; missile simulators; test 

and diagnostic equipment; tri-service cartridge-actuated devices; propellant-actuated devices; 
and aircrew escape propulsion systems, just to name a few. We also provide special weapons 
support, explosives safety support, and ordnance environmental support to the United States 
and foreign military and others in the ordnance industry.  

If you would like to be considered for employment as an engineer or scientist, please submit 
your resume and transcripts to our NAVSEA resume database. 

Please indicate your desired geographic preference: Indian Head, Maryland or Picatinny 
Arsenal, New Jersey or McAlester, Oklahoma or Ogden, Utah.  

Wounded Warriors, Veterans and Individuals with Disabilities: 



NSWC Indian Head Division seeks to match Wounded Warriors, Veterans, and Schedule A 
Candidates (Persons with a Disability) with a variety of full time employment opportunities. 
Candidates who are interested in employment may submit their resume to the NAVSEA 
resume database at: 

 Wounded Warrior – Veterans with a documented compensable disability of 30% or  
more 

 

 Veteran – a person who served in the armed forces  
 

https://www.opm.gov/policy-data-oversight/veterans-employment-initiative/vet-
guide/ 

 

 Persons with Disabilities – A special appointing authority that agencies can use to  
non-competitively appoint individuals who have a physical, psychiatric, or intellectual 
disability.  Please be prepared to provide a Schedule A verification letter if selected for 
employment. To view a sample Schedule A letter:    

 
https://www.opm.gov/policy-data-oversight/disability-employment/getting-a- 
job/sampleschedaletters.pdf  

Benefits:   

Some of the advantages of working at NSWC Indian Head Division include: competitive 
compensation, advancement opportunities, alternate work schedules, scientist and 
engineering development programs, job rotation, graduate education program, work related 
training opportunities, overtime/compensatory time, liberal vacation accrual, 10 paid 
holidays a year, and sick leave.  

How to Apply:   

 
College Graduates: Science and Engineering -
https://navsea.recsolu.com/external/events/KrAw9yz39HZrCYpE5fwuWQ    
 
Student Employment Opportunities (Pathways and Student STEM Employment Program) -  
https://navsea.recsolu.com/external/events/RlHm59fg531Dx-ScuxBc9g    
 
Experienced Candidates/Veterans/Wounded Warriors -  
https://navsea.recsolu.com/external/events/lbyNsmC9CTY-7Z1QmHGJyA 
 
Persons with Disabilities -   
https://navsea.recsolu.com/external/events/2oAtnj3buHe_cbTnX7P4ig  
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